
School Building Committee (Roof) Subcommittee 

September 21, 2023 Salem Town Hall 

 

Attending: Elbert Burr, Kim Gadaree. Tiffany Cunningham, Lavan Norwood, Pamela Munro 

Guests: Dave Marroney from Controlled AIR, Kevin Lyden 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 p.m. by chairman Burr who led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

The minutes of the August 10, 2023 meeting were approved at the August 30, 2023 meeting. 

The committee had a presentation by Dave Marroney, Sales Engineer, Controlled AIR where questions 

were entertained about the various issues of obtaining, installing new HVAC units on the roof o the ’94 

edition AKA the newly reroofed section of the school’s grades 7 & 8 classrooms, luncheon area, lobby 

and business offices. 

There were explanations and discussion that included of whether the new units should contain heating 

elements, the latest type of refrigerant and change over timeline.  

The building committee already has an HVAC set up included in the bid that we have accepted, and so a 

change would necessitate some paperwork.  

 

Motion to pay $670.00 for the architectural work made by Elbert Burr with a second by Lavan Norwood. 

All in Favor.  

  The meeting adjourned at 4:26 pm with a motion by Lavan Norwood, second by Elbert Burr. All in favor. 


